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Dear Harbourside Residents,

I hope everyone is enjoying the nice weather we are having. It is hard to believe that school will be out
and summer will be here in a month!

At our last board meeting, we announced the retirement of Lee Godwin from our Board of Directors. We
want to thank Lee for his many years of dedication and commitment to the Board and our community. We
will continue to look for Lee for his assistance and his knowledge on community matters. Jessica
Schwarzkopf was appointed to the BOD to fill the current vacancy. Jessica is a long-standing member of
our community and has previously served on the BOD. We are excited to re-welcome Jessica to the
board and know she will be a great representative for our community.

We have also wrapped up the annual tree trimming. As many of you have probably noticed, we trimmed
palms and ornamental trees this year. The oaks were done last year and are on a ~3 year schedule in
order to enhance the health of the Oaks and mitigate costly tree trimming expenses as the oaks are by
far the most expensive trees to trim in our community. We also spent time briefly discussing the use of
cameras in our community. We know this is an important topic and want to make sure people have the
level of security they desire while not infringing on other’s privacy. For everyone's convenience, I have
included a copy of the letter that was mailed out last year.

As always, all community members are welcome and encouraged to attend our board meetings. We will
be sending out the agenda to our mailing list prior to each board meeting. If you are currently not on this
list, but would like to be added, please contact Donna Miraglia at Donna@firstchoicemetro.com.

Best regards,
Guy Van Baalen

A WORD FROM OUR PRESIDENT

HARBOURSIDE NEWSLETTER

Get the latest Harbourside news and 
updates by checking out our Facebook 
page and website. Find us at:

Harbourside at Harbour Island, FL 
www.harboursidetownhomes.com/

Upcoming Events
Our next board meeting held at 5:30 PM on
Thursday, May 19, 2022 via Zoom.

Meeting ID: 884 9987 7743 Passcode: 548977

http://www.harboursidetownhomes.com/







